
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N O T I C E  O F  C A N C E L L A T I O N  

 

TRANSIT ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the Transit 

Advisory Committee scheduled to be held at 5:30 p.m. on June 17th at the Visalia Transit 

Center, 425 E Oak Avenue, Suite 201 is hereby cancelled. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Transit Advisory Committee is scheduled to be held at 5:30 p.m. 

on July 15th at the Visalia Transit Center, 425 E Oak Avenue, Suite 201. 

 

 

Dated this 11th day of June, 2015. 

 

 

Monty Cox 

Staff Liaison to Transit Advisory Committee 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


